
ANCHOR YOUR FURNITURE

PREVENT FURNITURE TIP-OVER ACCIDENTS
• Secure it! Furniture must be securely attached to the wall. 

• Use the tip-over restraint provided with the product
and the right hardware for your wall type. 

• Place heavy objects in the lowest drawers.
• Never let children climb or hang on drawers, doors or shelves.

• Never open all the upper drawers at the same time.

ATTACH YOUR FURNITURE TO 
THE WALL FIRST THING!

It’s easy, and only takes a few minutes to
secure your furniture and avoid injury


